Strategic Planning Committee Report

Report by: Paul Kauzlarich, Chairman

Date Report Sent: January 24, 2017

The Strategic Planning Committee continues to work on the following:

- 1 Replacement of MD 19 Secretary/Treasurer. The committee will continue to monitor the hiring of the new Secretary/Treasurer until the process is completed.
- 2 Formation of a "Project Club" Nothing new to report at this time.
- 3 Multiple District 19 Wide Membership Drive.
 The committee continues to follow the progress of the Spring Ahead Membership Drive.
 There has been a lot of information put out about the membership drive. It appears there are many club planning to take part in the drive in March.
- 4 Change The Timing of Regional Progress & Planning Meetings.
 Request came to committee to have Regional Progress & Planning Meetings change so more people could attend the meetings. It was suggested to hold the meetings at a Spring Conference. Subject was turned over to MD19 District Support Team.
- 5 Leo Members Tracking and Training. The Strategic Planning Committee is looking at a possible 3-5 year plan for tracking members and the training of Leo Club officers. More information will be provided as things develop.
- 6 Change the way voting takes place at our MD19 Annual Conventions.
 There was a request to change how voting was done at the MD19 Annual Conventions to be similar to how the voting is done at the Lions International Conventions. Committee turned the subject over to Council Chairman, Enoch Rowland and Vice Council Chairman, Jon Whitman to speak with their District Governors. Should also hear more about this topic tomorrow at council meeting.